
A Special Meeting was held on Wednesday, May 28, 2025 to discuss City of Bowlus 
new ordinances and modifying basic city codes. Nicole Smude and Nikki Cimenski, 
two associates from Saehr Consulting attended the meeting along with Council 
Member Terri Trettel, Council Member Jessy Lashinski, Council Member Travis 
Bartkowicz and City Clerk Jude Stodolka.   

The meeting was held to discuss City of Bowlus new ordinances and modifying basic 
city codes; including ordinance fee schedules, backyard chicken ordinances, fire pit 
ordinances, irrigation in city limits, storage of junk in yards, extra vehicles, sidewalk 
maintenance, recreational vehicles and building and zoning.  

Sara Seelen will be reviewing utilities and Joe Sobania will be reviewing water and 
sewer in relation to ordinances.  

The City of Bowlus and Saehr Consulting have tentatively scheduled a meeting on 
June 18, 2025.  

A motion was made by Jessy Lashinski to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Terri 
Trettel.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m.  

Jude Stodolka  



City Clerk 


